
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 16h October 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· In maths we have started to learn about number bonds and have ex-
plored fact families for the numbers 5,6,7,8,9 and 10. Children have 
deepened their knowledge by representing this with a Part Whole mod-
el. See if the children can recall any number facts to 10! 

· We have continued to learn all about our senses in science this week we 
explored sound and touch. The children had great fun playing 
sound bingo. 

· In topic the children have been learning about significant mon-
archs, hopefully your children can tell you who their queen is and 
any interesting facts about a few famous Monarchs! 

Next Thursday (October 22nd), we are planning a castle 
themed day for the children. The children are welcome to 
come to school in castle or royal family themed costumes. 
They children will also be participating in a castle banquet so 
please do let us know about any additional allergies that we 
are not aware of. 

Just a few reminders… 

· Children have new bookmarks in their bookbags with key questions 
on them for you to ask when they are reading. This will support dis-
cussion around a book as well as supporting comprehension. 

· There are a few library books that have not been returned this term, 
please double check at home and bring in on your next changeo-
ver day to avoid costs. Year One change their books on a Friday.  

· Please can we ask that children do not wear tights of PE days 
(Monday/Tuesday) as this is proving tricky for them when changing.  

Thank you—Mrs Wood and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

· Daily phonics and reading. 

· Mathseed lesson 21– counting back from 10. 

· Look Cover Write Check 

Have fun learning at home! 

Children could have go at playing sound bingo at home. Get them to close their eyes and de-
scribe what they hear or  you could play snippets of their favourite song or tv show for them to 
guess. 

E � t , � > > 


